TELEPHONE No. 21788.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Toldbodgaten 2o,

- Oslo, 1st octover 1929
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Referring to your letter of the 14th August last re-
specting the steamer ® GEORG" ex " SAUZAL" we beg to inform you
that we are to-day in receimt of a letter from the owner stating
that this vessel has now been classed with Det Norske Veritas
and that he desires to have our class dropped.

We are,Dear Sir,

You aithfully
THE SECRETARY ‘? . /é&
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